Students taking the Master of Arts in International Conflict Management (ICM) have planned for
a tour of Pokot, Turkana and North-East Uganda from August 5-9, 2013. The aim of the tour is to
study causes of conflicts over resources in these areas and efforts that have been put in place by
various stakeholders to solve these long-running conflicts.



